Pendre! D (Daniél) ' ‘ .

From: MS Marine Licensing
Sent: 31 May 2017 11:02

To:

Subject: : RE: Easdale Island Harbour

pear I,

Marine Scotland Licensing Operations Team (MS LOT) acknowledge receipt of your email and
attached letter. MS LOT will look into the matter and be in touch in due course.

Kind Regards
Jessica '

Jessica Hay
Marine Licensing Officer
Marine Scotland - Marine Pfanmng & Policy

Scottish Government | Marine Laboratory | 375 Victoria Road | Aberdeen | AB11 9DB

Direct Line: +44 (0)1224 295 691
General Queries: 44 (0)1224 295 579
Fax: +44 (0)1224 295 524
Email: jessica.hay@gov.scot
Website: http://www.gov.scot/Topics/marine/Licensing/marine

From:
Sent: 29 May 2017 09:12
To: Marine Scotland Mailbox

Cc: Michael.Russell. msp@parliament.scot

Subject: Easdale Island Harbour

Dear Sir/Madam

Please see attached letter describi'ng what | believe to be a dereliction of Eesponsibility with regard to Health and

Safety concerns at Easdale Island Harbour. | hope you are able to inspect the harbour and harbour area and
-intervene, not necessarily in a punitive way, but in a manner that reminds the board members of the local charity of -

‘their respons;blht;es and of good practice in relation to their héalth and safety.

I realise that some of this may lie outwith your area of responsibility and expertise. | would therefore ask that you
share these concerns with other agencies as necessary.

} am happy to provide further information if required.

Best Regards
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